NDAESP State Editor- Chris Bastian (Casselton)

Remaining Due Dates for 2017-18

- 3rd Quarter Newsletter... February 10th (NDP Winner and Awards)
- 4th Quarter Newsletter... May 18th (Service to Children)

NAESP National Vote

- Eligible voters will vote for NAESP Vice President from March 20 March 30, 2018.
 - o Make sure your e-mail is current with NAESP by calling toll-free at (800) 386-2377 or membership@naesp.org.
 - o Add this email address <u>noreply@directvote.net</u> to your e-mail contacts and safe senders list. Your election ballot will be sent to this address on March 20.

Vice President Candidates:



Kimbrelle Barbosa Lewis
Cordova Elementary School
Cordova, TN



Thomas Payton
Roanoke Avenue Elementary School
Riverhead, NY

*We are always looking for news from your schools! Please send me a blurb and picture! I would love to highlight it in the Voice! Be sure to share those ideas!

^{*}Be sure to mark your calendars for this summer! The NAESP National Conference will be in Orlando, FL! July 9-12, 2018!

Matt Strinden Cathedral of the Holy Spirit Elementary Bismarck, ND



My name is Matt Strinden and I am running for the office of NDAESP Vice President.

Nancy Kochmann Kindred Elementary School Kindred, ND



My name is Nancy Kochmann and I am running for the office of Vice President of NDAESP.

- Hosted again by our friends at EduTech! Many thanks!
- Begins at 12:00 pm on February 2, 2018.
- All NDAESP members will receive an individual email with a link inviting them to vote.
- Voting ends on Friday, February 9, 2018 at 12:00 pm.
- Contact Chris Bastian directly if you do not receive the email with the voting link.
- Anna Sell will post the results through the NDAESP Listserve.
- Chris Bastian will post the results on the NDAESP website after notification with the winning candidate is given.